
 

Sarsuna College 

NOTICE  

08.06.2022 

The examinations of the theoretical papers of M. Sc. in Computer Science, Semester 

- IV, 2022 will be held in the offline mode on 10.06.22 and 13.06.22 from 12 noon 

to 3 p.m. in room no. 207 of the college. Examinees are asked to bring Admit Cards 

and Registration Certificates with them. Candidates are not allowed to enter the 

examination hall with mobile phones or smart watches. They are asked to report to 

the examination hall on or before 11-30 a.m. 
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